
STROUD VALLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 SNOW WHITE – SUB ROOMS STROUD 

Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We have booked tickets for the whole school to visit the Sub Rooms in Stroud on the 

afternoon of Thursday 21st December to see the pantomime Snow White.  

 

The cost, which has been kindly subsidised by the PTFA, will be £10 per child. Our 

preferred method of payment is via ParentPay or cash in a named envelope to the school 

office. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it by Monday 11th December at the latest.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Debbie Sleep 

Headteacher         

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Snow White – Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………………….. Class   ………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

I give my permission for my child to visit the Sub Rooms to watch Snow White  

 

 

I have paid £10 on ParentPay  

 

 

I enclose £10 cash in a named envelope                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

Signed ______________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Please return to school by Monday 11th December at the latest.  


